
 

July 22, 2013 

 

Dear Dimitri and Iryna, 

 

Thank you for coming to Pittsburgh to present Aga-Boom! for the 27th edition of the 

Pittsburgh International Children’s Festival.  It was a delight to invite you back based 

on the requests of our audiences.  

The production was a featured performance during our 27th anniversary celebration. 

Over the course of our five-day festival, you delighted 2,065 children and adults. 

Your work helped to make the Festival an exciting and dynamic space where 

imaginations ran free, people tried new things, and laughter filled the air.   

The following are a few of the comments we received: 

 “My three year old is still talking about Egg and Spoon and Aga-Boom.” 

 “At the Aga-Boom show my daughter couldn’t stop laughing when they 

threw the confetti at the end. It was very kid-friendly and interactive. She 

was so happy to be there.” 

 “Please bring Aga-Boom back again!” 

Again, thank you.  I hope our paths cross again sometime soon. 

 

Very truly, 

 

Pamela K. Lieberman 

Executive Director 

Pittsburgh International Children’s Theater and Festival  

 

cc: Barbara Simon 

 



 


